
Information For Students Entering Westerville City 
Schools From a Foreign Country 

 
 
TB Test: 
Students who are entering the Westerville School District from 
a foreign country must provide documentation of a negative TB 
test (Mantoux PPD preferred) or a negative chest X-ray from a 
physician or clinic in the United States prior to starting school. 
 
TB skin test may be obtained at: 
 
*Family doctor’s office 
 
*The Little Clinic at Kroger’s 
 
*Take Care Clinic at Walgreens 
 
*Minute Clinic at CVS 
 
 
 
Immunization Records: 
A copy of the student’s immunization record should be presented at the 
time of registration if possible. If this is not available, the student should 
be started immediately on the series of DPT (DT if age 7 or older), polio (if 
under age 18), MMR and Hepatitis B (starting with Kindergartners of the 
1999-2000 school year and progressively thereafter), Varicella (starting with 
Kindergarteners of the 2006-2007 school year and progressively thereafter). 
This information must be on file within 14 school days in order for the 
student to remain in school. 
 
Free immunizations are available through the Franklin County Board of 
Health (462-3635), the Columbus Health Department (645-7945) or the  
Delaware County Board of Health (740-368-1700). Please call for clinic 
times and locations. 
Please note if you are taking your child for a TB Test and Immunization, 
the TB Test must be done first to prevent an interaction between the TB 
and the MMR. 
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